

## OCTOBER RUGBY CLUB MEETING MINUTES

President Report,

International tickets have been allocated through ballot.

There is development funding available for ladies and girls rugby [more info needed from Godfrey on this subject].

Godfrey to source kit boxes.

Club needs a banner [ Godfrey dealing].

Changing room saga ongoing [ Godfrey, Lee Jamie to deal].

Treasurers RepoRT,

Account; £10,400 outgoings £5000 £1,200 pitch works to be agreed.

People still not paying fees which is becoming a real issue for club. New pricing structure agreed for occasional players £10.

£777 from Tylers for shirts.

Old stock to be sold at club .

Direct Debits need to be sorted [Vicky dealing].

Sponsorship,

Mike dealing with Marshalls also talking to JM about club development.

Mike looking into re packaging sponsorship within club.

Director of Rugby,

Dwindling numbers.

Welfare Officer,

All safeguarding issues were dealt with at separate meeting [ Sara will advise].

**DATE OF NEXT MEETING TO BE CONFIRMED  
BY DAF**